
 

AGENDA MEMO 

9/1/2020 Agenda 
 

 

TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 

  

FROM: Christine Green, City Secretary 

 

SUBJECT:   Dallas County FY21 Interlocal Agreement for Coordinated Health Services 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 

The City contracts annually with Dallas County Health and Human Services (DCHHS) to provide 

health services related to the control of tuberculosis, sexually transmitted diseases and other 

communicable diseases, as well as public health lab services.  Additionally, the County provides 

immunizations, child health care, high risk infant case management, and home visits.  The City’s 

cost is $48, which is the amount of budgeted costs in excess of the federal and state funding for 

providing the health services under this contract for the fiscal year October 1, 2020 - September 

30, 2021.    

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Renew the annual contract with DCHHS for coordinated health services. 
 


